NATIONAL

ENQUIRER

October 4, 1974

Mr. Harold Weisberg Route 8 Frederick, Md. 21701

Dear Harold:

Thank you for the information on Jack Ruby and for the story on "Bloody Harlan."

I've submitted a Jack Ruby lead and will let you know on it as soon as possible.

book

I read the "Bloody Harlan" story with great interest--I had never realized your investigations had led to such adventures! However, I regret we are unable to use it in the Enquirer. I therefore return it.

Thank you again for keeping in touch.

Best wishes,

Bill Dick

BD:ch